
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to the PTFA for the 

fabulous Christmas Shopping last week 

and we are really looking forward to 

our Winter Wonderland activities on 

Monday. 

 

On Tuesday we all enjoyed watching 

the Reception and KS1 nativity.  It 

bought back lots of memories of when 

the year 6s were small. 

 

Preparations are well underway for the 

Carol Service on Monday – we hope to 

see everyone there. 

 

Over the last week we will be watching 

the movie ‘Holes’.  Please let me know if 

you do not want your child to watch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Issue No 11 Autumn Term 

8th December 2023 
 01932 842785 

 

As this is the last learning letter of 

2023, I would like to wish you all a 

very Happy Christmas. 

Information for Parents 
 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

11th December – PTFA Christmas Activities 

11th December – Carol Service at St Paul’s 7pm 

13th December – Panto Trip 

14th December – Christmas Lunch and 

Christmas jumper day 

15th December – End of Term 

2nd January – Term starts 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 


